
Courtesy visit by Ambassador SHIMAZAKI to 
Acting Chairman of Jordan Investment Commission H.E. Mr. Fareedon Hartoqa 

 
On 17 June 2021, Mr. SHIMAZAKI Kaoru, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan paid a 

courtesy visit to H.E. Mr. Fareedon Hartoqa, Acting Chairman of Jordan Investment 
Commission.  

Ambassador SHIMAZAKI and H.E. Mr. Fareedon Hartoqa exchanged views with 
regard to ways to promote mutual investment and to strengthen the relationship in the 
private sector between Japan and Jordan.  

H.E. Mr. Fareedon Hartoqa expressed his gratitude for the strong friendly relationship 
between two countries, expecting further economic cooperation in order to promote 
investment from Japanese private sector. 

 
 

 


